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Dear resident, 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements in Ward 2 as part of the 
2025 Pavement Management Program. Work will include restoring community roads and repairing curbs and 
sidewalks. Construction is expected to begin in May and is anticipated to be completed by November 2025. 

The following roads will be impacted: 
• Castle Park Boulevard
• Centro Park Drive
• Colle Melito Way
• Dalmato Court
• Domenica Way
• Graceview Court
• Humberview Drive
• Jolana Court
• La Neve Avenue
• Laneway V33
• Laneway V34
• Laneway V35
• Laneway V36
• Laneway V37
• Laneway V38

• Laura Sabrina Drive
• Millrun Crescent
• Napa Valley Avenue, from Forest Fountain Drive to

Islington Avenue
• Sarno Street
• Shamrock Crescent
• Sonoma Boulevard, from Forest Fountain Drive to

Islington Avenue
• Starview Gate
• Vaughan Mills Road, from Royal Park Way to

Langstaff Road
• Veneto Drive
• Via Canala Way
• Vaughan Mills Road, from Humberview Drive to

Jolana Court

Frequently asked questions 

The contractor installed new sod on my lawn. Who is responsible for the maintenance? 
The contractor is responsible for watering and maintaining the new sod. However, you are encouraged to 
water it as frequently as possible to ensure root growth and healthy green grass. 

My driveway is blocked due to the work. Will I get a parking ticket if I park on the roadway? 
The City’s By-law department has been notified of the upcoming construction and staff have been instructed not 
to issue tickets. However, if you are parked contrary to regulations of the City’s Parking By-law 064-2019, you 
could be ticketed. For more information, visit vaughan.ca/bylaw. 



Reminders for property owners 
• Under the Road Allowance By-Law 126-2024, the City is not responsible for damage that may 

occur during construction to privately-owned items located on City property, including 
underground systems like lawn sprinklers, heated driveways and landscaping.

• Removing privately-owned underground systems, at the owner’s expense, is recommended before 
work begins.

• If you have landscape or driveway work planned, please contact the City’s Infrastructure Delivery 
department at Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca to learn about the impacts the scheduled work may 
have.

• If your internet connection is impacted during the work, please contact your service provider to 
schedule a repair.

• Please place waste (blue boxes, green bins, garbage, and leaf and yard materials)
curbside by 7 a.m. on your scheduled collection day.

For more information visit vaughan.ca/PavementManagement. 

Project locations 
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Contractor 
Viola Management Inc. 

 
Contact 
City of Vaughan 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
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